LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS F. COLEMAN

CENTER FOR EDUCATION AND LEGAL ADVOCACY
1800 NORTH HIGHLAND AVENUE SUITE 106 - LOS ANGELES, CA 90028 - (213) 464-6669

JAY M. KOHORN, OF COUNSEL

April 17, 1981

Margaret Standish Executive Director Playboy Foundation 919 N. Michigan Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60611

Dear Margaret:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Sexual Law Reporter I would like to acknowledge receipt of the check for \$5,000 from the Playboy Foundation. We thank you very much for your support. The next check for \$5,000 will be coming at a time when we are in great financial need to cover our litigation commitments.

The National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties looks forward to the attendance of both you and Mr. Joseph at our annual conference in Detroit.

I would like to give you a brief run-down on the current state of our litigation. Enclosed is a summary of our litigation docket at this time.

Again, thank you for your continuing support.

Very truly yours,

Thomas F. Coleman

/kk enclosure